University of Victoria

Department of Mathematics and Statistics

The Department of Mathematics and Statistics at the University of Victoria invites applications for two tenure-track positions in Statistics to commence on 1 July, 2005.  The first is a position in Statistics at the Assistant Professor level and the second is a position in Statistics at the Assistant Professor or Associate Professor level. Eligible candidates may be nominated for an NSERC University Faculty Award.  

Applicants for either position must have a Ph.D. in Statistics or related discipline and have an outstanding research record in Statistics.  Highest priority will be given to candidates with an excellent publication record in statistical genetics or bioinformatics.  Other preferred areas, in order of priority, are spatial statistics, biostatistics and areas of Statistics that supplement the research interests of the Statistics group in the Department.  The successful applicant must be able to interact in a research capacity with the Statistics group and beyond and be prepared to be involved with the activities of the Statistics Consulting Centre.  A record of, or the demonstrated potential for, excellence in undergraduate and graduate teaching in Statistics is required.

Information about the Department, including descriptions of courses offered and research areas of the Statistics group, can be found at its website:  http://www.math.uvic.ca/
Applicants should submit curriculum vitae and a teaching dossier (or equivalent documentation) that outlines their teaching experience and effectiveness.  They should also provide names and contact information for three referees.  Applications should be directed to:

Chair

Department of Mathematics and Statistics

University of Victoria

PO Box 3045 STN CSC

Victoria, B.C.  V8W 3P4

CANADA

Telephone:  9250) 721-7436  FAX:  (250) 721-8962

E-mail:  statcomp@math.uvic.ca
The closing date for applications is November 30, 2004.  However, applications will be processed as they are received.  Interviews will be conducted and the position(s) offered as soon as excellent candidates are identified. 

The University of Victoria is an equity employer and encourages applications from women, persons with disabilities, visible minorities, aboriginal peoples, people of all sexual orientations and genders, and others who may contribute to the further diversification of the University. All qualified candidates are encouraged to apply; however, in accordance with Canadian Immigration requirements, Canadians and permanent residents will be given priority.


Advertisement is in compliance with the University of Victoria Equity Plan
